
                           
 

Navan Town Scheme (Navan 2030)  

Traffic Management Notice  

Meath County Council wishes to advise of the following traffic management changes to occur in 

Navan Town on Bridge Street, Ludlow Street and Market Square, as part of the Navan Town Scheme 

(Navan 2030). 

From 4pm on 28th of January 2024 (Sunday) – Please see Map 1 below 

To facilitate the introduction of bus services to Kennedy Road and the new bus interchange facility, 

permanent traffic management measures are to be implemented on Bridge Street, Ludlow Street and 

Market Square in Navan. 

Traffic will be permanently restricted from travelling southbound on Ludlow Street and Bridge Street 

via Market Square & Timmons Hill, and also onto Bridge Street via Church Hill. The direction of traffic 

will be reversed on Bridge Street and Ludlow Street. Traffic flow will be made two-way on Market 

Square from the Kennedy Road/Trimgate Street junction to the ‘Bull’ sculpture at ‘Market Square’, with 

the traffic direction reversed on the southern side of ‘Market Square’ to provide a ‘bus gate’ (to 

facilitate buses, taxis and cyclists travelling from the Ludlow Street direction). 

 

MAP 1: Planned Permanent Traffic Reversal for 28th of January 2024 

 

 

 



                           
 
As part of the above permanent traffic management changes, please note the following specific 

alterations to vehicular movements are to be made at key junctions (Please see Map 2 below). 

1. Timmons Hill: Traffic shall be restricted to a right turn only the junction with Market Square. 

2. Market Square (South): Traffic flow shall be reversed and shall be bus, taxi and bicycle only 

(with local access maintained to Woods Financial Building and Clonard House). 

3. Church Hill: Traffic shall be restricted to a left turn only (i.e. no right turn onto Bridge Street). 

4. Bridge Street: Entry shall only be permitted via Academy Street, and a left turn from Circular 

Road. Exit shall be via Church Hill or Ludlow Street. 

 

MAP 2: Planned Traffic Restrictions for Navan Town on 28th of January 2024 

Some traffic delays are anticipated immediately following implementation as road users adjust to the 

new traffic restrictions and junction layouts. Temporary signage and Variable Message Signage (VMS) 

shall be erected for a period in advance of the 28th of January to advise road users of the scheduled 

changes, and for a period thereafter. 

Meath County Council apologises in advance for any inconvenience and thanks you for your 

cooperation and patience while these important works are being implemented to improve access to 

Navan Town for bus services.  

Further updates will be provided on the Meath County Council website www.meath.ie  and through 

local media and social media. 

http://www.meath.ie/

